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Desert Healthcare District Launches Search for
New Chief Executive Officer

The Board of Directors of the Desert Healthcare District has opted not to renew the
contract of its Chief Executive Officer, Kathy Greco. While a decision of this
magnitude is never easy, the Board decided to pursue a different direction for
management of the District and to help address future facility needs as well as
promoting good health for residents of the Coachella Valley.

"Over the last five years, important advancements have been made to better serve
the District and its residents," says Board President William ]. Grimm, D.0. "We
sincerely appreciate Ms. Greco's contributions to our organization and we wish her
much future success."

The District will soon begin a search for a new Chief Executive Officer to guide the
organization in future initiatives. Desert Healthcare District owns Desert Regional
Medical Center which is operated by Tenet Healthcare under a 30-year lease with
the District through 2027.



